The Stanislaus County Learning Institute is proud to offer:

Preventing Workplace Harassment

In our Preventing Sexual Harassment training
employees will learn and apply the important
skills of handling sexual harassment issues
and complaints. This workshop thoroughly
addresses the elements of how to prevent
unacceptable behavior in the workplace. The
class includes a detailed overview of what
sexual harassment is, explains legal
definitions, discusses sexual harassment
prevention, and shows how to handle sexual
harassment complaints and maintain o
positive work environment.

When:
July 15,2020 ot 9 AM—11 AM
and
October 15, 2020 at 1 PM—3 PM
Where:

County Center llI

Open to:
All Stanislaus County Employees With
Supervisor Approval

registration please
contact us at

Learninglnstitute@

stancounty.com
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http://www.sexualharassmenttraining.biz/sexual_harassment_seminars.html

